
- a scholarship recipient

"It’s difficult to express the amount of gratitude I feel for the Y
community. My son is thriving with the support of teachers he’s
had at the Y since he was three months old. Thank you for
supporting me and my son through a difficult time. Being able
to stay in daycare, where he feels most comfortable, is allowing
him to learn and grow. Thank you so much!"


